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We had a great week of learning, student
engagement, and fun here at VES! The high school
started grade-level Career and College Readiness,
students attended a Career Fair on Monday, Art
Club met after school on Wednesday (meets
weekly), and the HS project-based learning toured
the water treatment plant. The VES Drama Club will
meet after school starting next Tuesday!

Just a quick reminder that there is NO SCHOOL
tomorrow (Friday), Sept. 22 for students. | hope
everyone enjoys the long weekend.

The VES staff are excited for the school year and
looking forward to the many adventures ahead!
Make sure to check out our NEW WEBSITE
(www.voyageursschool.org) as well, and check the
calendar often to stay in the loop!

Our high school students went to the
Wastewater Treatment Plant on
Wednesday! They learned so much about
why we should reduce, reuse and recycle!
Ask them about the learning they are
doing in PBL!



https://www.facebook.com/voyageursschool
https://www.instagram.com/voyageurs_expeditionary_school/
https://twitter.com/VoyageursSchool

